Meijer Community

Family-owned companies, SC Johnson and Meijer, worked together earlier this month to thank several of
southeast Wisconsin’s military families whose loved ones are currently deployed through the Wisconsin

National Guard.

The “Thanksgathering” event, held at the Oak Creek Community Center, featured a reception with
food, toys for the children and goodie bags with both companies’ products and gift cards.

Many of the families expressed their thanks, mentioning that the holidays tend to be more difficult for
them and that Thanksgiving is an often overlooked holiday.

On behalf of Meijer, we are humbled by the generosity of our service men and women.
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